
CBA launches digital survey on financial literacy

Financial literacy is crucial for promoting financial inclusion, which ultimately leads to improved
financial well-being and sustainable development. The Centrale Bank van Aruba (CBA) will
conduct a digital survey on financial literacy from July 8 through July 28, 2024.

This survey aims to gather valuable information on individuals' financial knowledge, attitudes,
and behavior. The data obtained will help the CBA determine policies to foster financial inclusion
in Aruba.

The CBA recognizes that some of the information requested may be sensitive. Therefore, it
emphasizes that the survey is strictly anonymous and guarantees that all information received
will be treated confidentially and used only for statistical purposes and policy enhancement.

The CBA encourages the community to participate in this survey. For further information, please
contact Ms. Elmelynn Croes, Senior Economist at the CBA's Research Department, at
(297) 525-2230 or via email at e.croes@cbaruba.org.
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